
Date: 2025-07-29
First Name: Susan
Last Name: Dollar
Title: Dr.
Organization: Boerne Area Democrats
Address: 
City: Boerne
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
As your constituent, I urge you to vote NO on any redistricting bills coming up in special
session. It is wrong to conduct mid-decade redistricting — especially while the current maps are
still being challenged in court. As you know, Texas has a long history of racial gerrymandering
and discriminatory voting practices. Redistricting will cause communities of color to be
deliberately divided, thereby weakening their political voice.

Texans deserve to have a redistricting process that is fair, transparent, and results in fair
representation for all, not this rushed and deeply flawed process. As an elected member of
Congress, you should have the necessary information to create legally compliant district maps,
protect minority voting rights, and respect county lines, city boundaries, and communities of
interest.

I am counting on you to do what is right - and fair. Keep in mind the 2026 mid-term elections.




